## Dear Skating Families,



You may be eligible to receive a bursary for your skater.

Each year, the Valleyview Skating Club looks to award our club bursary to a family who is in need of financial support. This bursary covers the cost of CanSkate (or PreCanSkate) lessons for the Fall or Winter Session (\$165); or up to \$165 toward registration costs for Stars/Competitive/Masters skaters. The yearly membership still applies (\$65).

To apply, please send an application letter to our President, Alana Wassing, via email at <a href="mailto:vvsc.president@gmail.com">vvsc.president@gmail.com</a> no later than <a href="mailto:September 15">September 15</a> for consideration for the Fall session or <a href="mailto:January 1st">January 1st</a> for consideration for the Winter CanSkate (PreCanSkate) Session.

In your letter of a maximum of 300 words, please include the following:

- your name and contact information
- the name(s) of your skater(s)
- what the skating program means to you or your skater
- how this bursary could benefit your family

<u>Please register your skater as usual for their session.</u> You will be contacted when the decisions have made for bursary allocations.

Sincerely,
Alana Wassing
VVSC President